
Document:  House  Joint  Task
Force Report on U.S. CENTCOM
ISIS Intel Analysis
The following is the Aug. 10, 2016 Initial Findings of the
U.S. House of Representatives Joint Task Force on U.S. Central
Command Intelligence Analysis. The report examined if U.S.
CENTCOM presented an overly optimistic picture of progress
against ISIS and training of Iraqi forces.

From the report:
The Joint Task Force was created by the Chairmen of the House
Armed Services Committee, the House Permanent Select Committee
on Intelligence, and the House Appropriations Subcommittee on
Defense to investigate the allegations of a whistleblower that
intelligence produced by U.S. Central Command (CENTCOM) had
been manipulated to present an unduly positive outlook on
CENTCOM efforts to train the Iraqi Security Forces (ISF) and
combat  the  self-proclaimed  Islamic  State  of  Iraq  and  the
Levant  (ISIL).  Although  investigations  into  the
whistleblower’s allegations continue, the Joint Task Force has
conducted sufficient investigation to reach certain interim
conclusions. Those conclusions are contained in this report.
However, the Joint Task Force awaits the completion of the
ongoing  Department  of  Defense  Inspector  General  (DODIG)
investigation into this matter.
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